## **Red Nose Day**

Friday 24<sup>th</sup> March is, of course, Red Nose Day. In order to support Comic Relief, the catering Department will be producing special, red nose, biscuits for all the pupils in the school. The biscuits will cost £1 and proceeds will go towards Comic Relief. Pupils should bring in £1 to their tutor on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> March if they want to buy a biscuit. Please note that the children will only be able to purchase one biscuit each.

The pupils are welcome to bring red noses to school on 24<sup>th</sup> March, which they can wear at break times.